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+ Dear Mr. Farley:

. Bnclosed please find 3 copies of a Memorandum of
&;_ Conversation prepared by Mr. William M. Fullerton, AEC
during his visit to Oslo. Mr, Fullerton did not have

an opportunity to see his draft in final type. One
copy ig for S/AE. Mr. Fullerton requested that two

- copies be transmitted to AEC, one for Mr., Well§ and
one for himselT,
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Sincerely,

Richard J.ééng%;;L£7

First Secretary of Embassy

Ine: Memorandum of
Conversation (3)

SPECIAL A
Philip J. Farley, Esquire TO THE SECHETANT
Special Assistant to the Secretgry S/
for Disarmament and Atomic Energy
S/AE oy UN 16195
Department of State ?ES
Washington 25, D,C <8910,
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